
GREAT FINBOROUGH PARISH COUNCIL 

 

COUNCILLOR SURGERY 

 

 

Great Finborough Parish Council are holding another 

Councillor Surgery on Saturday 16th March 2024  

between 10 am and 12 noon at Pettiward Hall  

 

Please come along,  

Councillors hope that a more informal 

atmosphere will encourage people to make 

suggestions, ask questions and put forward 

their views on what they would like to see on 

the Parish Councils plan for the future. 

  


